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June 19, 2009 

VIA IBFS 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
c/o Natek, Inc. 
236 Massachusetts Avenue, NE 
Suite 110 
Washington, DC 20002 
 
Re:  Request to Withdraw Applications 
  The St. Thomas and San Juan Telephone Company, Inc. for 

Assignment of an Interest in a U.S. Submarine Cable Landing 
License 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On June 15, 2009 and June 16, 2009, counsel for Applicants in the above referenced 
matter, filed applications for Assignment of Submarine Cable Licenses, which were 
assigned the following file numbers: 

SCL-ASG-20090615-00010, SCL-ASG-20090615-00011, SCL-ASG-20090615-00012,  
SCL-ASG-20090615-00013, SCL-ASG-20090615-00014, SCL-ASG-20090616-00017, 
SCL-ASG-20090616-00018. 
 
By this letter, Applicants respectfully request withdrawal of the above referenced 
applications.  These applications are duplicative of the application pending in SCL-ASG-
20090615-00015. 

Any questions regarding this submission may be directed to the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
/s/ Danielle Burt 
Catherine Wang 
Danielle Burt 
Katie Besha 


